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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you and your children are getting back into the school routine after the summer break. 
 
Every alternate Friday the school comes together for a ‘celebration assembly’. From Friday 30th 
September I would like to invite family members of children receiving a certificate to join us for the 
assembly which starts at 9am. Certificates will be given to reward effort in maths, reading, and writing 
and for demonstrating our core values. I am confident that all children will receive a certificate at some 
point in the year. 
 
Rachael Constantine will contact you if your child is to receive a certificate, it’s up to you if you tell your 
child but it might be nice for them to be surprised when their name is called in assembly. 
 
Please don’t worry if you are unable to attend Friday mornings because of other commitments, I want to 
increase the opportunity for parents and carers to join us in school as the year progresses and will mix 
and match the days. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you would like further information. 
 
Yours, 
 

 
Ms Julie Church 
Headteacher 
Salhouse Primary School 
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk 
 
Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page! 
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